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- Strategic Planning Committee – 2 Hours 
- December General Assembly – 3.5 Hours 
- Legislative Review Committee – 1.5 Hours 
- General Assembly Holiday Party – 1 Hours 
 
 
 
ULSU Strategic Planning Committee 
This committee continued the work of creating a strategic plan for the Students’ Union to follow 
for the next several years. This month we narrowed our focus to several large objectives and 
begun constructing the document itself. 

  
December General Assembly 
At this month’s General Assembly meeting we approved the budget for this year’s Last Class 
Bash and to bring Walter Echo-Hawk, an Indigenous speaker, to campus this semester as well. 
If you would like to know more, the full minutes are on the SU’s website. 
 

ULSU Legislative Review Committee  
Led by our VP Operations and Finance, we are reviewing and editing the Students’ Union 
Operations Manual, which contains our Constitution, Bylaws, and Policies. Each member of the 
committee has been given a section and was given the winter break to suggest some changes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GA Holiday Party 
After our December General Assembly meeting, we met to exchange gifts and to celebrate the 
past semester. 
 
If you have any comments or questions about my report or my role as one of the Arts & Science 
Representatives, please feel free to reach out to me. 

December 2019 Report 
Contribution Hours: 9 

Total Contribution Hours: 24 + 9 = 33 

Jonathan Diaz  
Arts & Science Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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Cheers, 
 
Jonathan Diaz 

 


